
From: Tom Watt  
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 4:49 PM 
To: Martina Chait <MartinaC@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: Re: Special Council Meeting re: Ice Rental Policy and Reopening 
 
Time is fine for me.  I only have concern about riding or driving with hockey equipment on.  Very 
dangerous. There was a post in Oshawa hockey related to this for kids and I can speak from experience 
about trying to drive.  
 
Tom 


